
  

Chocolate Drive 
2020 

 
 

The chocolate drive continues and we need your help 
to raise much needed funds for the school. Download 
the QKR app if you haven’t already done so, and 
purchase what you want. 
If you don’t want to buy the actual chocolate, you can 
donate the equivalent profit directly to the school! 

Canteen 2.0 – Reinventing the Canteen 
 

The P&C is looking for assistance on a new P&C canteen 
redevelopment group.  Please email 
pandc@shailerparkshs.eq.edu.au with your interest. 

 a  

 

 

 

I open this newsletter with a big thank you to Dorothea 
Jensen, the School Leadership Team, teachers and staff for 
their support of the P&C Association. 2020 has had and 
continues to have its challenges but it is heartening to see 
the school community coming together to tackle COVID-
19 with a focus on our children. 
 

On behalf of the P&C Association leadership team and the 
all of our members, thank you for your recognition of the 
volunteer work that is undertaken for the benefit of all 
students at Shailer High. 
 

Thanks to Rotary Loganholme we are very happy 
recipients of a brand-new Westinghouse fridge, they 
donated, sourced and delivered. A big thanks to Barbara 
Currell and Neil Bradley for your continued support. 
 

Sumaya Lane, P&C Association President 

pandc@shailerparkshs.eq.edu.au 

As not all spaces within the 
school will be air-conditioned 
via government grants, we 
have some new quotes, and 
are currently working toward 
air-conditioning break out 
classroom spaces, gym, and 
small teaching spaces!  
Please spread the word: 

$5,733.01 
saved so far 

Air-Conditioning 

Name:  Shailer Park State High 

School P&C Building Fund    

BSB:  633 000   

Acc No:   160 626 370 

Download the QKR app today! 
 

Scroll down to the bottom to download 
the app from Apple Store or Google 
Play to be able to interact with the P&C 
fundraisers! 
 

https://www.mastercard.com.au/en-au/about-

mastercard/innovations/qkr.html 

Please come to our next Meeting: 

Date: 23 June 2020 
Time: 6:00pm 
Place: Zoom meeting 
 

We are inviting our parents to 
participate in our ‘Just One 
Thing’ campaign for this year. 
 

We’d love to make 2020 a super successful year for 
everyone through participation of families with just one 
event in the P&C School Year. 
 

If you would like to assist, but can’t spend a lot of time, 
we have some suggestions of what you could do: 

 Help with Grant Applications. 

 Volunteering for BBQ’s for an hour. 

 Helping at School events (Athletics Day etc.) 

 Sponsoring an event. 

 Contributing positive messages to the school 
Facebook page. 

Over $1,960.40 fundraised in total so far!  
Please quote the above Scheme ID when donating. 

http://tiny.cc/ContainerDropOff 
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